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Teaching —Learning Feedback:

The feedback of the teachers of the department has been consistently good
throughout the years. Students have mentioned the points of appreciation in the
feedback given by them. One key suggestion was given by them to increase the
use of ICT while teaching in the offline mode too. We, as a department worked
on the topic and made changes in order to improve on it. At present, we teach
Sanskrit Sandhi and some other grammatical topics with the help of a software
which is easy to use and understand. Also, a collection of the E-content
available in Sanskrit helped us to bridge the gap in the concerned area.

Curriculum Feedback:

Although students have consistently been positive about the curriculum in
their feedback. They have also expressed their suggestions to include aspects of
Performing Arts, Manuscriptology and Scientific Literature in Sanskrit. The
Department has included aspects of Manuscriptology in the syllabus of SYBA.
We do plan to conduct a lecture series or a workshop on the remaining topics.
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